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News

RICHARD TILAGONE HAS BEEN APPOINTED
DIRECTOR OF THE POWERTRAIN AND
VEHICLE DIVISION

taking over from Stéphane Henriot who moves to the Transport Business Unit.
    

Richard Tilagone, 51, is a graduate of Insa Lyon (mechanical design engineering) and IFP
School (powertrain engineering).

He joined IFP Energies nouvelles’ Powertrain and Vehicle Division in 1993. Up until 2000, he
was responsible for various projects in the fields of internal combustion engines for light
vehicles and heavy trucks, and diesel and natural gas fuels.
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In 2007, he was appointed head of the Synthesis Engine Technologies Department at IFPEN-Lyon
before moving to the Strategy Division in 2015 as special assistant responsible for examining the
hydrogen market.

Since 2016, he has been managing the “Vehicle Hybridization and Electrification” and “Innovative
Technologies for Transport” programs within the Transport Business Unit.

 

IFP Energies nouvelles (IFPEN) is a major research and training player in the fields of energy,
transport and the environment. From research to industry, technological innovation is central to all its
activities, structured around three strategic priorities: sustainable mobility, new energies and
responsible oil and gas.
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